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Key Dates 
 24th-28th June: Year 6 school journey (JCA) 

 Tues 9th July: Nursery Sports Day (school) 

 Wed 10th July: Years 3-6 Sports Day  

 Thurs 11th July: Years R-2 Sports Day  

 Tues 16th July: 7pm Leavers’ Evening 

 Thurs 18th July: End of Year Mass (time TBC) 

 Fri 19th July 2pm: End of Term 

 

Safeguarding—NSPCC 

Years 5 and 6 had follow-up workshops with the NSPCC this 
week.  Among other things, they discussed children having in 
mind a responsible adult they could talk to if they needed to.  
This is often a parent but is sometimes a member of  staff.  
They also found out more about childline (0800 1111) and 
that it is okay to call it and talk to someone about anything at 
all (lines are open 24 hrs a day/ 365 days of the year) 

Sponsorship money is due back on Wednesday 19th June. 

Happy 

Fathers’ 

Day! 

Part-time nursing 

This week we received an email from Southwark & Lambeth 
NHS Immunisation Team.  They are looking for nurses to 
support them between October and December while they visit 
all primary schools for influenza vaccinations.  

If you are interested, go to  www.jobs.nhs.uk   779-BANK-
1714128'  

St Anthony’s Day 

Bishop Pat Lynch celebrated school Mass this week on 

Thursday, the feast of St Anthony of Padua.  The children 

who made their First Holy Communion this year came 

dressed in their special Communion clothes.  There was a 

photoshoot after the Mass  by one of our parents, Mrs 

Summerfield, and the children each received a beautiful 

rosary that had been blessed by Bishop Pat.  They rounded 

off the morning with a party involving juice and cakes baked 

by our catering team. Thanks to FOSTAS for the Rosaries. 

Throughout the day children learned more about our patron 

saint through fun activities.  We hope to have some of the art 

work displayed soon. 

Sponsored Events 

So far we have raised £1,700 for the Leonard Cheshire 

children’s home and school ion Mongu, Zambia.  Thank you 

very much for your generosity. 

The deadline for the ’skipathon’ sponsor money for the NSPCC 

is Wednesday 19th June.  Please note that this money can be 

gift-aided (see the form) and also there will be a small prize 

for the class that returns the most forms (not necessarily the 

most money). 

 

Blue Elephant Theatre (Camberwell) 

Supported by Children In Need, Blue Elephant Theatre offers 

workshops on Saturdays to local young people. The Young 

People’s Theatre has been running for the past 9 years and is 

still going strong! Workshops are free for Southwark residents 

and are available for young people aged 7 to 18. 

www.blueelephanttheatre.co.uk/young-peoples-theatre 

To mark Fathers Day, 

nursery invited dads, 

uncles and older 

brothers to come in 

and read with children.  

It is great to see male 

role-models promoting 

reading to our 

youngest children. 

St Anthony’s School Summer Fair 

Saturday 29th June 12.30 - 3pm 

New stalls, lots of fun, be there 

Weather 

permitting 

http://www.jobs.nhs.uk/
http://www.blueelephanttheatre.co.uk/young-peoples-theatre


Faith Life              

 

 

 The Wednesday Word this week is Holy Trinity 

 This Sunday is Trinity Sunday; the Gospel is 

from John 16: 12-15 (When the Holy Spirit 
comes, he is the spirit of truth.) 

 St Peter’s class will join the parishioners for 
Mass at St Thomas More church at 09:30 next 
Tuesday (parents welcome) 

 St Francis class will lead the assembly next 
Friday 

 Bishop Pat joined the school in celebrating 
our patronal feast day this week 

 Fr Joe had lunch with the children today 

 French Mass: 2pm Sunday 30th June at 2pm 
at The Catholic Church of the Resurrection, 
Sydenham 

 

Thanks to Leila and 
Maddy in St John’s 
class for this lovely 
prayer dedicated to 
St Anthony. 

 
 
 
 

St Thomas 
More parish 
news 
 
Sunday Mass times:  Saturday 6.30 pm (vigil Mass) 
   Sunday 8.30am, 10.00am,  
   12.00 noon, 5.30pm 

 
Parish Picnic - Sunday 23 June, 1-4pm 
in the church garden  
 
Parish email: dulwich@rcaos.org 
Telephone: 020 8693 5070 
 

Puzzle Corner 

When a certain three figure number is turned upside-down 

and then subtracted form itself, 303 remains.  What is that 

number? 

Our celebration cake was beautifully crafted by Marcus Davies, 

school catering manager (it was a delicious chocolate cake!) 

Plastic Free East Dulwich 

Community Clean 
Sunday 23rd June,11am at Green Dale Fields (behind Dulwich 
Hamlet FC) 

Please note that the school circulates information on clubs and events 

from external providers from time to time. These are for information 

purposes and no recommendation is given or implied.  

Summer Fair 

8th Camberwell Scout Group/15th East Dulwich Brownie Pack  

28th Annual Summer Fair, Saturday 15 June in the garden 

behind St Thomas More Church from 1-4pm.    

A lovely picture of our cricket team, who play every Tuesday 

after school in Burgess Park, Camberwell. 

Other sporting events outside school include netball, swimming 

and football.  Thanks to all the staff and parents who help with 

this. 


